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Maleny State School 
 

Connected Learners – Creative Leaders 
 

 
2022 Maleny State School Junior Sports Day 

Prep – Year 3 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
The Maleny State School Junior Sports Day will be held on the main oval. Below are the details relating to the day: 
 
Activity details:  
 

Date of activity:   

Thursday 23rd June 2022 

Prep-Year 3 
Year 3 students are the students born in 2014 only which are 8 years and 
younger. 2013 Year 3’s will be attending the senior carnival.  

Location: Senior Oval (Main oval) 

Time: 9:00am-11:00am 

Spectators:   

Parents, carers and visitors are welcome to attend these events adhering to COVID 
safe measures, if you are feeling unwell, and have COVID-19 symptoms please 
isolate and get tested. Other important information: 

•Guidelines for close contacts in Queensland have changed. Stay up-to-date with the 
latest requirements.   
• Close contacts of a confirmed case of COVID-19 must wear a face mask in schools or 
early childhood services. 

What to bring: 

Hat, Water bottle, Morning Tea & Lunch.  
Children should wear HOUSE COLOURS if possible: 
 
Barrun – Yellow  Kuluin – Royal Blue   Tibrogargan – Green  Waregna - Red 

 
 

8.50 am Go to classrooms for roll marking 

  Prep Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 

 9:00 – 9:30 Sprints/Relays Ball Games Tabloid Sports Tabloid Sports 

9:30 – 10:00 Ball Games Sprints/Relays Tabloid Sports Tabloid Sports 

10:00 – 10:30 Tabloid Sports Tabloid Sports Sprints/Relays Ball Games 

10:30 – 11:00 Tabloid Sports Tabloid Sports Ball Games Sprints/Relays 
 

Finish 

NOTE: These times are only a guide and may vary slightly on the day. 
 
Please note that this is a school day and children are required to attend their normal classes after the 

sports.  If you wish to take your child home after the sports you must sign them out at the office.  
Parents/Guardians must advise the office if they wish their child to be collected by another parent. 
 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Shane Turner      Paula Heiniger 

PE Teacher      Deputy Principal 
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